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Stakeholder-Workshop  

on behalf of the ongoing research project on  

Migration from Eritrea and Ethiopia 

January 15th, 2011, 10a .m.-4 p.m.  
Location: Iwalewa-Haus, Münzgasse 9, 95444 Bayreuth 

 
 

We invite refugees and migrants from Eritrea and Ethiopia, activists, human rights 

organizations, self-help-groups as well as concerned lawyers to discuss the 

preliminary findings of the research project:  

 

“Learning processes, knowledge and communication among young urban 
migrants from Eritrea and Ethiopia” 

Research network “migration and knowledge” (“formig”) 

In our research we have met numerous refugees and migrants living in Bavaria but 

also in Shimelba and Addis Ababa, Khartoum, Cairo, Jerusalem and in Istanbul. Our 

findings reveal migrants experiences alongside their journey through risky and 

dangerous environments, where uncertainty, precariousness and humiliation are 

daily routine. We think that refugees and migrants, who have arrived in Germany, 

their situation and specific problems, cannot be understood without considering their 

everyday life conditions and experiences in early stages of their journey. 

ኤርትራዊያን እና ኢትዮጵዊያን ስዯተኞች፡ የእናንተ ድምጽ እና ምክር እንፍልጋልን። 
ኤርትራዊያንን ኢትዮጵዊያንን ስዯተኛታት ናታትኩም ድምጺ ምኽርን ንዯልይ። 

Your voice and advice are needed! 

Your voice can serve the common cause of Eritrean and Ethiopian refugees and 

migrants in Germany, whose plight is not always recognized by German authorities 

and society. The workshop’s language will be English, but also German, Tigrinya and 

Amharic.  

 

 

Stakeholder-Workshop on Migration from Eritrea and Ethiopia 

 

with lunch and coffee break at Iwalewa-Haus 

Please confirm your participation via e-mail (delia.nicoue@uni-bayreuth.de), phone 
(0921-55-4845 or 4110). In case of need rail tickets can be provided.  

Registration requested until December 20th 2010 


